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STANDING COMMITTEE REPORTS:  

Executive Committee: John Young reported that at its May 15 meeting with the Dr. Davies, the Faculty and Staff Leadership Council 

discussed the faculty and staff compensation study. Searches for a Facilities Management Director and an Associate Vice-President for 

Strategic Enrollment are ongoing. Also in progress is the search for a means to provide health services for campus. Recent events in 

Greek organizations were also discussed at the meeting.  

 

Staff Recognition Committee: Laura Lohr said the Staff Recognition Luncheon is scheduled for August 7. She encouraged staff to 

nominate staff for the Staff Recognition Award. Debbie Plummer requested that Phil Schooley email a reminder to employees to submit 

nominations for the award by the May 31 deadline.  

 

Staff Special Events Committee: No report. 

 

Communications Committee: Laura Lohr said she continues to post items on the Staff Congress Facebook page. The committee will 

discuss how to improve communication to staff.  

 

Working Conditions Committee: Jerry O’Bryan said Transportation Services no longer has the staffing to update the records of 

employees who drive university vehicles for travel purposes. Joyce Gordon said the procedures for vehicle insurance and fuel purchases 

for university travel will be updated.   

 

Staff Congress Foundation Textbook Scholarship Committee: No report. 

 

Personnel Policies and Benefits Committee: No report. 

 

UNIVERSITY-WIDE COMMITTEES:  
University-wide 


